
The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special
session on Saturday, May 11, 2002 to meet with Township
Department Heads and to discuss any other necessary business.
Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles
Hesse, and Mr. Christopher Horn and Clerk Susan R. Angelino.
Mr. Desiderio presided and called the meeting to order at 8:00
A.M.

NEW BUSINESS

The trustees met with Highway Superintendent Alan Halko,
Police Chief James Jimison and Fire Chief Brian Phan for
discussions on their department’s five year plans.

Since there was no further business to come before this
meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the
meeting was adjourned at 11:00 A.M.


